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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON THE SPECIAL ELECTION FOR 

PUBLIC ADVOCATE 

  

“With New York Attorney General-elect Tish James’ upcoming inauguration, it is my pleasure 

to announce the special election for Public Advocate will take place on Tuesday, February 26, 

2019. This date will help maximize voter turnout, and my Administration will work around the 

clock to make sure every New Yorker is encouraged to exercise their right to vote.” 
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